
 
 

 

 

Date : 27th September 2020 

 

To, 

Ms. Reena Ahir  

10,11 kalidas nagar, 

Chaprabatta road, 

Amroli, Surat, Gujrat 

 

Dear Reena Ahir, 

 

Thank you for your contribution of Rs.  15000/- towards alumni fund.  

Funds donated by Alumni in 2020 will be used for relief activities for Covid-19. You will 

be kept informed of our contribution towards Covid -19 relief activities.  

We have already installed Sanitising tunnel outside the college. We plan more such 

activities. 

 

Once again thanks for your contribution. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 


